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Bridge and Roadway Maintenance Work Scheduled  
 
 

Albuquerque, NM – The New Mexico Department of Transportation announced that work will commence Friday to 
perform bridge and roadway maintenance at the following location: 
 

I-25 northbound & southbound at Exit 230 (San Mateo Blvd) Project A301181:  
Through May 31st, 2018 I-25 NB & SB at Exit 230 (San Mateo Blvd) will have various shoulder and lane restrictions 
throughout the duration of the project.  
The following ramps shall be closed until further notice: 
I-25 southbound off ramp to San Mateo Blvd (May-2018) 
I-25 southbound off ramp to Jefferson Blvd (March-2018) 
I-25 northbound off ramp to San Antonio (May-2018) 
I-25 southbound on ramp from San Antonio (March-2018) 
Detours shall be provided. 
San Mateo Blvd / Osuna Rd will have various lane and shoulder restrictions throughout the duration of the 
project. Use caution and expect delays 

 
The project website is www.i25widening.com and updates on restrictions will be posted on the New Mexico Department 
of Transportation’s road conditions website, www.nmroads.com.  
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